
 

 

 
 

Wednesday 15th December 

Christmas Day in school – Christmas dinner will be served in school at lunch time and Mrs 

Claus will be coming to visit. Children can wear their Christmas jumpers and should bring £1 

for PTFA funds.  

 

Friday 17th December 

Last Duck Race of the year! Don’t forget your £1!! 

 

Monday 20th + Tuesday 21st December 

As a treat, both Monday and Tuesday will be non-uniform. Children can once again wear 

their Christmas jumpers should they wish to do so. 

There will be no lunch on Tuesday 21st December and school will close at 12pm. 

 

Wednesday 5th January 2022  

School reopens at 8:50am. 

 


